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On Monday, September 13th 2021, the Faculty of Law of the University of Montenegro held a meeting 

of members of the management team of the project ENEMLOS led by the project coordinator Professor 

Biljana Đuričin. Further implementation of the project was discussed at the meeting, having in mind the 

Erasmus+ Office in Montenegro's report on the project performance so far, which was especially 

discussed. The report has been compiled after the monitoring visit that took place on June 24, 2021. 

According to the Erasmus+ Office's report the overall implementation of the project so far has been 

assessed as successful and most of the planned activities have been successfully realized, despite the 

difficulties caused by the COVID-19 pandemic 

 
 

  

 



 


